{12 Rothwell Road
Desborough
Northants
England.

Septe. 11, 1950,

. Dear Senor Faust 4y

Thank you for your létter. 1 have not yet. received the
bulbils but have today sent you a parcel of Crocus corms. You
did not say what species you required and possibly you already
grow some Of those sent but that cant be helped. lhey were all
planted in the borders and some were already in growth. §t is
possible that an odd rogue has got into some of the plantings
but I think that most of them are true to name. I havewa very
large collection of the genus, about 120 Species and varieties
but unfortunately only very few of meny kinds. If there %y
species that you are- particularly anxious to obtain you must
send me the names and I will do what I can even it is only a
single corm from which you can propagate. I myself am very
anxious t0 obtain the Portuguese C. Clusii.

Please let me know whether the corms arrive in good con-

. dition somthat I shall know what to do another time.

Thank you for the Tenerife address.

Yours sincerely




